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The FAST Policy & Outreach Committee (FPOC), established in September 2018, is composed of 12 members, including 2-4 from OCLC and 8-10 from the community of FAST implementers. A call for nominations was issued in October to replace members whose terms ended on 31st December.  It was encouraging to receive more nominations than there were vacancies.  FPOC is currently co-chaired by Alan Danskin (British Library) a second co-Chair will be appointed, to replace Judy Jeng, when the committee re-convenes in January.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]FPOC continues to meet online monthly. The committee has consulted on the barriers inhibiting the use of FAST and is developing guidance and training documentation to supplement the FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) posted on the website.  
The committee has reached out to the wider community by participating in conferences, including ALA Midwinter and ALA Annual, IFLA and BETH Conference.  Planning is underway to deliver FAST Webinars in 2020 to meet the needs of different audiences.

